
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2021 
 
Parent / Carer Year 6 Students 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re:   Cancellation of Year 6 Transition Events  
  
Following the government's announcement this week that the final stage of the roadmap to lifting 
restrictions is to be delayed, we have been advised that the events for transition which we had planned 
will be in breach of the current restrictions. Therefore, we are unfortunately having to cancel our 
proposed plans for inviting the children into school with their primary class during the week commencing 
5th July 2021. 
 
We will continue to offer a form of transition remotely, with key members of staff from each subject area 
sending welcome videos and activities to your son/daughter via their Teesdale School email account 
which has recently been set up for them. If you are having difficulties accessing the school email 
account, please let us know at onlinesupport@teesdaleschool.co.uk 
 
We are still working with our uniform supplier, Emblematic but can confirm that a sizing event cannot 
take place at our school, and we would advise that you order online through Emblematic. Website: 
http://emblematic.co.uk/schools/teesch/ 
 
Once again, it is extremely unfortunate that we will not get to meet your child until September but we 
have to keep everyone in school and the local community as safe as possible in line with the latest 
government guidance.  
 
Should you have any questions about transition, please contact us at transition@teesdaleschool.co.uk 
and we will respond as soon as we can. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr D Pilling 
Head of School      
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